AASD Live Streaming Notes / Expectations
2020-2021

Students in Grades K-2 will use Seesaw.
The Seesaw app has been loaded on the student’s device and their sign-in has already
been set up for the students. Simply click or tap on the Seesaw app.

(The link for Seesaw can also be found in the Students tab on the AASD website.)

Students in Grades 3-12 will use Schoology.
The link for Schoology can be found on the AASD website under the Students tab.
The teacher(s) will provide the class code to join the appropriate classes.

*Please see the attached directions for those students that are new to using Schoology.

Zoom links for live stream sessions/class periods will be posted in Seesaw or
Schoology.

A schedule for live stream sessions will be posted in Seesaw or Schoology by 8:00am
on the first school day each week. Please be sure to check for any schedule changes
that may be posted.

If school is delayed due to inclement weather, an adjusted time schedule will be
provided in Seesaw or Schoology. Early dismissals for weather will communicated
through a phone call and the social media.

Additional instructional materials may be provided by your child’s teacher to support
their instruction. These materials may be picked up at your child’s normally assigned
school on the 1% and 3™ Monday between 12:00 and 2:30pm and 5:00-7:00pm.

Any materials that need to be returned to the school can be returned on those same
dates and times.

Live streaming will not take place on days that the classroom teacher is absent. A
message will be posted on Seesaw or Schoology when a teacher is absent.
Assignments to be completed for that day will also be posted. Students are expected to
complete and submit these assignments according to the due provided by the teacher.
Attendance will be taken by your child’s teacher for all scheduled live stream sessions.

Students will receive regularly AASD progress reports and report cards.

*MORE INFORMATION ON BACK**




The same grading policies will apply for live stream students as apply for students in
the traditional school setting.

High School student grades will count towards AASD class rank and GPA.

Please do not use the live stream option as a means to critique the instructional
practices of teachers within the Athens Area School District. Recordings of lessons are
expected to be used solely as instructional resources. Recordings will be available
after Monday, September 14™. Recordings will be stored in Seesaw and Schoology.

Students may participate in extracurricular activities at their normally assigned
building.
Technology Notes:

Technology support is available to students.
The IT support line can be reached at 570-882-6215.

If for some unforeseen circumstance that you are not able to access the live stream link
due to a technical difficulty — a recording will be posted at a future time.

If there is a long-term outage within the school district, a message will be
communicated through the School Info App.

If you experience internet difficulties at home — please call the AASD IT Support Line.
Be sure to share your name, grade level / building, and teacher(s) of classes that you
missed.

Be sure to check the district website, Facebook pages, or School Info App on a regular
basis for informational updates, etc.



